
 

 

 

Subject: Work starting near you 

 

To all tenants of Habitations Lavoie, 

The Maison intelligente des Petits Rois 
project resulting from the partnership 
between the Société d’habitation du Québec 
(SHQ), the Office municipal d’habitation de 
Montréal (OMHM), Bâtir son Quartier (BSQ) 
and Fondation Les Petits rois will soon begin on 
a small vacant part of the Habitations Lavoie 
lot (4600 Isabella Avenue). 

The purpose of the project is to build a small 
duplex (first floor and second floor) in a style 
similar to other buildings on rue Lacombe, with a landscaped backyard. This building will accommodate 
eight young adults over 21 years of age with intellectual disabilities, with or without autism spectrum 
disorder.  

 

Sketch of the front facing rue Lavoie (Source: MSDL Architectes, Fondation des Petits Rois) 

NOTICE TO TENANTS 
Habitations Lavoie 

4515 to 4650 avenue Isabella 
5250 to 5290 rue Lavoie 

 

 

 

 

 

Site to be 
occupied by 

the 
contractor 

during 
construction 



Timeline  
Timeline: From June 27, 2022 to approximately summer 2023 
Hours: Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
The work schedule will comply with the borough’s by-laws. 
 
Inconveniences during the work 

- Equipment may be stored on the vacant lot near your home. 
- At times, there will be noise and dust. 
- There will be workers and machinery around your building. 

 
If you have questions about the project, please contact your liaison officer. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
 
Geneviève Tousignant 
Agente de liaison 
Office: 514-868-3265 
Cell: 514-266-3742 
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